5-31-2022 PC Meeting

Present were Brenda Miller, Lamar Glatfelter, John Amspacher Tony DePastina, Attorney
Andrew Herrold, Rich Colton and Steve & Carolyn Bupp.

Richard Colton appeared on behalf of Linda Matthews. She would like to reverse subdivide the
two tracts in order to combine them and take advantage of only one property being taxed. Rich
had the plans but he had not addressed any of the comments from York County Planning
Commission. Specifically, Rich had not contacted the SEO regarding a nonbuilding waiver.
Accordingly, the Planning Commission took no action and advised the Applicant to come to the
next meeting after having addressed the comments from YCPC.

Carolyn Bupp asked a question about the timing of YCPC taking up the private burial ground
ordinance. Andy Herrold responded that he was unsure why the matter was not slated until
the June meeting of the YCPC. Andy provided Carolyn a copy of the letter from YCPC.

Andy Herrold left the meeting unexpectedly due to an emergency.

Carolyn Bupp asked a question about the agenda not being posted prior to the meeting on the
website.

John Amspacher and Brenda Miller both agreed to serve another term on the Township
Planning Commission.

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM

Minutes were taken by Attorney Andrew Herrold



